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Notice for Refund Decommission During SAP Business Cut Over Period

Dear customer,

As communicated earlier, we will be undergoing a financial system upgrade to SAP S/4HANA in November 2023.
While we are excited about the many benefits that this new system will bring to our operations, we would like to
take this opportunity to inform you that, due to a technical interface issue, all email refund requests received from
30th October to 7th of November will be on hold due to system migration. All these refund requests will be
processed on 8th of November onwards upon migration completed.

Please note that no refund payment will be process during the migration period (30th October to 7th November).
From 8% November, to request a refund, please kindly contact below.

e Send an E-Mail to KR.Payment.Ocean@maersk.com / JP.Payment.0Ocean@maersk.com

Please note that during this period, the refund process may take longer than usual due to the increased manual
handling. We anticipate a refund request might take up to ten business days to get processed. If you have any
questions concerning the above, please reach out to your regular contact person.

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we work to raise and resolve refund requests efficiently. We
apologize for any inconvenience.

Sincerely,

A.P. Moller - Maersk
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